
3101 N 13th Street 
Wausau, WI  54403 

 
715-261-0795 

Fax: 715-261-2035 

Mrs. Elizabeth Channel -  
Head of School, 4-6 

Guide 
 

Mrs. Erin Bailey -  
2/3 Guide 

 
Mrs. Jamie Boodle -  

2/3 Teacher 
 

Ms. Courtney Gross -  
4-6 Guide 

 
Mrs. Sarah Miller 

Nehring - 4-6 Guide 
 

Mrs. Molle Barletti -  
KG/1 Guide 

 
Ms. Robin Scherr -  

KG/1 Guide 

montessori.wauauschools.org 

April 20, 2018  Wausau Area Montessori 
Charter School  

Hello Montessori Families! Below are the results of our 

March Food Drive for the Montessori Market. Thank you to 

everyone who participated, and shared food with families in 

need.  

An extra special thanks goes to our second and third grade 

classroom, who won our competition, with almost three  

hundred items donated! They will be getting a popcorn 

party in their classroom before the end of the school year.    
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April 25 Musical Rehearsals, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, - All Cast & Stage Crew 

April 27 Virtues Assembly - 8:30 am 

May 2 Musical Rehearsals, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, - All Cast & Stage Crew 

May 3 We are Monsters Musical - 6:00 pm 

May 10 Parent Connect Meeting, 2:00 pm 

May 15 Governance Council Meeting, 4:00 pm 

May 23 Kiefer Swenson Track Meet at Wausau West 

May 25  NO SCHOOL - Staff Inservice 

May 28 NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day 

June 1 Virtues Assembly, 8:30 am 

June 7 Moving Up Ceremony, Last Day Potluck 

June 7 Last Day of School  (PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE!)       
Students will have a 1/2 day. 

Please check  the website 
for the most current calendar 
of events. If there are any 
changes, they will be made 
there first! 

If your student is going to be 
absent, late or has to leave 
early, please call Ms. Kris at 
715-261-0795 or email her at 
kbusch@wausauschools.org. 
Teachers donôt always have a 
chance to give her updates. 

Message Board  

Calendar  

School attendance is very      
important.  Refer to the WAMCS 
Family Handbook on our     
website for detailed information 
about our attendance policy  

A reminder to all parents:  
You're invited to our next  

Governance Council Meeting 
Tuesday, May 15th from 4:00 - 8:00 pm 

in Room 240  
Hope to see you there! 

Physical Education News from Mr. Zielinski.  This 
link is updated monthly, so check back often to 
see whatôs happening in PE class. 

REVISED SCHOOL CALENDAR  

Due to the inclement weather days on 
February 20, April 3 and April 16,  the 
2017-18 school calendar has been re-
vised. Students will now have a full day of 
school on Friday, May 4. The last day of 
school is Thursday, June 7 and will be a 
half day of school. 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=19n8rdyQFV5Z7RsAAUm7-PbM4Vc_-DPoYYmDq4Kzzxt0


Message Board  

Attention Grades 4-6 parents:  Thursday May 31st is our big field trip to Madison to tour the 
state capitol.  We are in the process of planning the details.  We could use chaperones - at 
least one per 8-10 students. The times are from 8:15am to 6:00 pm.  
 
If you would like to chaperone and are "cleared" to be a school district volunteer, please 
email Mrs. Miller Nehring (snehring@wausauschools.org).   
 
If you have not completed a background check and volunteer application with our district, 
you will need to do so before being allowed on the trip. This is found on the district website 
under Parents - Volunteer Opportunities (http://www.wausauschools.org/cms/One.aspx?
portalId=808927&pageId=4569767)  Please get that done as soon as possible.  It could take 
a few weeks to clear. Once done, you are able to volunteer for any activity that is school-
related. 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

This upcoming spring, all 4/5/6 grade students will be participating in 

a Track and Field unit in PE class.  Students will be preparing for our 

school Track meet held May 16th, from 1:00 - 3:00 at the Horace Mann 

Track.  To help our meet be a success, we need several parent volunteers to help run each 

event area.  We will need people to measure at each field event, and help time the running 

events.  If you are interested in helping please contact Mr. Zielinski.  Please email at 

jzielins@wausauschools.org . 
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Safety & Security  
To ensure the safety of all students within the Horace Mann building, all parents/visitors are required 

to enter the building through the main entrance of the building.   You will need to report to the front 

office and sign in to receive a visitor's sticker or yellow lanyard.  

 

If you enter through the Montessori School Entrance due to a school event (volunteering, Virtues As-

sembly, etc), you are required to report immediately to the office to sign in.   It is important that we 

are aware of all visitor's in our building.   Please contact Mrs. Channel if you have any questions.  

Forward Exam -  Testing Schedule  
*Students are testing from  9:00am-10:30am* 

 

3rd, 5th, 6th Grade Students  

Monday, April 23rd  - Math Session 1  

Tuesday, April 24th  - Math Session 2  

 

4th Grade Students  

Monday, April 23rd  - Math Session 1  

Tuesday, April 24th  - Math Session 2  

 

Wednesday, April 25th  - Social Studies Session 1  

Thursday, April 26th  - Social Studies Session 2  

 

Monday, April 30th  - Science Session 1 

Tuesday, May 1st  - Science Session 2  

Yearbook order forms were sent 
home last week. The deadline to 
order is Friday, May 4. If you need 
another order form, please check 
with your childôs guide. 

Montessori Musical 2018 -   

We Are Monsters  
To support our school, we would appreciate non -

perishable goods donations to our Montessori    

Market in lieu of purchasing tickets for our        

musical.  We are asking for 3 items per adult and 1 

item per child.    

 

The performance is Thursday, May 3 at 6:00 pm.  



2018 ï 2019 Open Enrollment  

  

The open enrollment application period for the 2018-19 school year is from February 5 ï April 30, 
2018. 

  

 The application period closes at 4:00 p.m. on April 30, 2018.    

Late applications will not be accepted for any reason. 

For more information click here 

 Parents may apply at:  http://dpi.wi.gov/oe  

Summer Learning 2018  

Flyers were sent home with students for the summer learning options with the 
Wausau School District. You can register online or via the Wausau School District 
webpage. 

 

http://www.wausauschools.org/departments___programs/summer_learning_2018 

Nutrition Services  
y#THKCHMF 4SQNMF #NCHDR @MC )D@KSGX .HMCRx 

Substitute Positions Available 

~ Apply Now ~  
 

Flexible Schedule: Choose your days, hours, and schools. 
Most work shifts are from 9:00 or 10:00 am until 2:00 pm. 
Work around your studentôs schedule. Be home when they are home. 
Work with a great team! 
Enjoy interacting with our students! 
Consider applying for a permanent position in Nutrition Services. 

 

If any of these points piqued your interest, apply online on WECAN (Wisconsin Education Career Access Net-

work) by clicking here or you can find the link on the Wausau School District website 

(www.wausauschools.org) under Employment (Support Staff or Substitute Support Staff). Please call Karen at 

715-261-0805 for more information. 
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Ms. Robinôs Room at School Forest 


